Date: May 25, 2020

RE: Further COVID-19 Update for Public Hearings

Dear Applicant/Resident,

The City of Brandon has restored limited public access to City Hall with protective measures put in
place to ensure safe interactions while maintaining the six (6) feet apart social distancing parameter
set by the Provincial Government.

Public hearings will continue to be held for land use applications, the public is encouraged to refrain
from attending the public hearing and instead submit their comments or concerns via email, and
watch the meeting via the livestream at https://www.youtube.com/user/CityofBrandonMB.

Please contact the file manager indicated on the enclosed public notice prior to the public hearing to
register to attend, or submit your comments and/or obtain additional information. All comments or
concerns will be provided to the Planning Commission to discuss at the hearing.

As a reminder for those who register to attend City Hall, upon entry you will be directed to
thoroughly wash your hands. There will be limited seating within the Council Chambers due to social
distancing, with chairs being placed in the outside corridor.

Further comments can be sent during the live stream by emailing a.chapil@brandon.ca or by text at
204-720-3097.

We thank you for your cooperation during this difficult time,
Sincerely,

Ryan Nickel, RPP
Director of Planning and Buildings, City of Brandon



